
Nevada considers erecting war
memorial
By Ed Vogel, Las Vegas Review-Journal

CARSON  CITY  —  A  Nevada  War  Memorial  honoring  all  fallen
Nevadan soldiers since statehood would be added to Capitol
Complex under a bill introduced Monday in the state Senate.

The move to establish a memorial for fallen veterans came from
Brad Williams, a South Lake Tahoe police officer, whose son,
Army Pfc. Brandon Williams, 21, of Gardnerville, was killed in
Iraq in 2006.

Brandon
Williams

Under Senate Bill 230, introduced by Sen. David Parks, D-Las
Vegas, the inclusive memorial for all fallen armed forces
members would be constructed only through donations to the
state Public Works Division, not with tax money.

It is estimated to cost several million dollars, said Caleb
Cage, executive director of the Office of Veterans Services.

The memorial, envisioned as more than 200 feet with benches, a
pavilion and a wall of names, would be an addition to others
on Capitol grounds.

Nevada already has a State Veterans Memorial; a memorial for
the sailors who died on the USS Nevada battleship at Pearl
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Harbor on Dec. 7, 1941; statues for mining; Abraham Curry, the
founder  of  Carson  City;  Kit  Carson;  and  fallen  police
officers.

 

 


